
Request to Speak to Committee of Council 
Submitted on Thursday, October 8, 2020 - 3:00pm  
 
    ==Committee Requested== 
    Committee: General Issues Committee 
 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Individual: Bryan Crawford, Tournament Director & 
Garrett Ball, Chief Financial Officer 
 
      Name of Organization: RBC Canadian Open, Golf Canada 
 
      Contact Number: Bryan Crawford  Work Cell: (905) 921-
3535 
 
      Office: (905) 849-9700 ext. 212 
 
      Email Address: bcrawford@golfcanada.ca 
 
      Mailing Address: 
      RBC Canadian Open, Golf Canada 
      Suite 1 – 1333 Dorval Drive 
      Oakville, ON L6M 4X7 
 
      Reason(s) for delegation request: Golf Canada to share 
      information about the economic impact, community benefits, 
and enhanced  destination profile  for Hamilton that  resulted from       
hosting the 2019 RBC Canadian Open. The delegation requests 
to present at GIC on November 18, 2020 as our presentation is      
related to the content of a confidential staff report requesting     
funding for the 2023 RBC Canadian Open, a major tourism event       
partnership between Golf Canada and the City of Hamilton. 
 
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? Yes 
 
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? Yes 

mailto:bcrawford@golfcanada.ca

